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Kellie Burston

From: Kellie Burston

Sent: 23 November 2021 17:56

To: Dunmore, Katie

Subject: RE: 19 05 03 as a filter medium

Good evening Katie, 

 

Thank you for your time today, in response to below: Edwin Richards Quarry, Maw Green Landfill Site and Welbeck 

Landfill Site currently use 19 05 03 as a filter medium. 

 

From our phone call conversation, we have spoken to the Operator who have asked if we can request a meeting 

with yourself to discuss the concerns and agree a way forward, in addition we would like to request Chris Hall’s 

attendance. Let me know a suitable time for yourselves. 

 

I look forward to hearing back from you 

Kind Regards 

Kellie  

 

       

 Kellie Burston    Caulmert Limited   

Senior Environmental Consultant 

KellieBurston@Caulmert.com 

www.caulmert.com 

  

Mobile: 07494 170 309 

Direct: 01773 305 048 

Phone: 01773 749132 

Nottingham Office • Strelley Hall, Main Street • Strelley, Nottingham • NG8 6PE • United Kingdom 

 Disclaimer: The information contained in this message is for the intended addressee only and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. 

If you are not the intended addressee, please delete this message and notify the sender; do not copy or distribute this message or disclose its contents 

to anyone. Any views or opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Caulmert Limited or of 

any of its associated companies. Caulmert Limited cannot guarantee this email or attachments to be free from computer viruses and cannot be held 

liable for any damage caused by them. 

  

Caulmert Limited Registered as a company in Wales and England. Number 06716319. Registered Office:  Intec, Parc Menai, Bangor, Gwynedd, North 

Wales, LL57 4FG 

         

From: Dunmore, Katie <katie.dunmore@environment-agency.gov.uk>  

Sent: 18 November 2021 12:53 

To: Kellie Burston <KellieBurston@Caulmert.com> 

Subject: 19 05 03 as a filter medium 

 

Hi Kellie, 
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Thanks for yesterday’s RFI response. Could you let me know what FCC sites are currently using 19 05 03 as a filter 
medium. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Katie Dunmore 
Permitting Officer 

National Permitting Service ♦♦♦♦ Part of Operations – Regulation, Monitoring and Customer 
 
� Environment Agency, Horizon House, Deanery Road, Bristol, BS1 5AH 
� 02030 254435  (internal 54435)  mob: 07584 369561 
8 katie.dunmore@environment-agency.gov.uk 

 

 

����   Please consider the Environment before printing this email. 
Help us to improve our service and complete our customer survey 

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/NPScustomer/ 

 

 
 

 

 

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by 

mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this 

email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to 

make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act 

or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be 

accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  


